
 

Our Ref: LD/SF/cc/Year7 skitrip launch 

 

19th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

New Hampshire, USA Ski Trip 

18th – 26th February 2022 

 

I am delighted to inform you of spaces that have become available on a Ski Trip to Loon and 

Cannon, New Hampshire, USA.   

 

The trip will be departing on Friday 18th February 2022 and returning on Saturday 26th 

February 2022.  This trip will take place during the February half term holidays.  

 

Loon and Cannon are known to be two of USA’s premier ski resorts with superb instructors 

and breath-taking scenery. 

 

The total cost of the trip is £1530 and includes: 

 

• Return flights and transfer to London Heathrow Airport 

• 4 hours per day ski tuition with a fully qualified instructor 

• All ski equipment and lift passes.  Pupils will need to provide their own ski clothing 

• 6 nights half board accommodation in a 4* hotel 

• 1 night stopover in New York City 

• Evening entertainment with activities such as disco night, pizza night and karaoke 

• Fully comprehensive winter sports travel insurance 

The spaces that have become available on this trip are available to pupils currently in Year 7.  

Place allocation will be on a first come first served basis and there are limited places 

available.  Pupils’ behaviour and attendance records will also be taken into consideration.  

The trip is anticipated to be very popular.  The final decision of place allocation will be made 

by Leadership.  

 

If you would like your child to attend this trip we require a non-refundable deposit of £150, 

to be made via Wisepay.   Please return the slip, together with your Wisepay receipt, to Mr 

Finch (Teacher of Maths) by Monday 7th June 2021.  

 

The second non-refundable deposit of £150 is due Monday 5th July 2021.  The remaining 

balance will then need to be settled by 4th October 2021. 

 

Pupils will need an ESTA in order to travel to the USA.  The cost of this is $14.  It will be the 

parents’ responsibility to organise this closer to the departure date.  We will explain how to 

complete the application in a parents’ information evening. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will be informed should your child be successful in securing a place on the trip.  A 

parents’ information evening will be held early January 2022.  

 

We appreciate the quick turnaround for the payments of the trip, however the spaces for the 

trip have only recently become available. We wanted to be able to offer this opportunity to all 

pupils so we have decided to open it to Year 7. 

  

If you have any queries, please contact Mr Finch (Teacher of Mathematics) via postbox. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 

 

Ski Trip – New Hampshire, USA - February 2022 

 

 

Pupil Name: Form: 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the ski trip to USA in February 2022 

 

 I have paid the non-refundable deposit of £150 via my Wisepay account and the receipt    

is attached  

 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________ Date: ___________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


